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            MEMORANDUM

             Department of Recreation & Tourism               

TO:  Julie Morreale, Purchasing Technician 
CC: Mayor, Matthew T. Doyle

FROM:
  Jay Williams, Director of Recreation & Tourism 
DATE:  May 27, 2010
SUBJECT: T-Shirt Bid 


This memo is to inform you of the unsatisfactory service we received with Design’s of Texas t-shirt company. Approximately 3-4 years ago, Designs of Texas t-shirt company won the contract to design and print t-shirts for our spring and summer camps for the Recreation & Tourism Department.

During the contract time of service with Designs of Texas, I was not pleased with the company’s service.  Communication problems such as listening to what we wanted in our designs led to my staff actually having to create art work for the t-shirts and the company duplicating our art work, as well as, incomplete art work presented by the company.

While under contract with Design’s of Texas t-shirt, we eventually had to sign a contract with In-Line Graphix Company, who met the standards of quality service and creative art work. 

For the above reasons, it is my recommendation that we do not consider Designs of Texas for our t-shirt vendor.
